
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

January 17, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheet issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri” or 
“Company”), is transmitted to you for filing as a substitution of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electric 
Service, in compliance with the Missouri Public Service Commission's Order issued on January 15, 2020, in Case 
No. ER-2020-0147: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 Original Sheet No. 91.23 
  

The above tariff sheet bears an issue date of January 15, 2020, and an effective date of March 15, 2020.   
Concurrent with this filing, the Company is filing a Motion for Expedited Consideration and Approval of Tariff 
Sheets Filed in Compliance with Missouri Public Service Commission’s Order on Less Than Thirty Days' Notice 
requesting that the tariffs become effective on and after February 1, 2020. 
 
The proposed tariff substitution is being filed by Ameren Missouri to adjust customer rates to reflect the costs 
and other recoverable items associated with the Company’s approved energy efficiency programs.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
 
Paula N. Johnson 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
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